



DEC 18 2023

December 11, 2023

SELECTMEN'S OFFICE TOWN OF SANDOWN NH

Board of Selectmen Town of Sandown 320 Main Street Sandown, NH 03873

RE: Programming Advisory

Dear Members of the Board:

As part of our on-going commitment to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services, we wanted to notify you that the DW Deutsch+, and the Z Living channels are ceasing operations on December 31, 2023. As a result, the DW Deutsch+ and Z Living channels will no longer be available as part of our lineup.

As a function of this change, we have implemented channel slates (advising of unavailability) on the channels and activated www.xfinity.com/programmingchanges to help keep our customers informed during this period.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have questions at Bryan\_Christiansen@comcast.com.

Sincerely,

Bryan Christiansen

Bryan Christiansen, Director Government & Regulatory Affairs